
 

May 15, 2020: Sunrise email 

 

Hello Sunrise Students and Families, 

Although we will not have our annual awards ceremony this year, we would still like to 

recognize our students for their accomplishments. The Bear Award recognizes students 

who live out our school district's core values. Here are the requirements: 

1. Integrity and Respect: NO discipline referrals during the 19-20 school year 

2. Responsibility: On the "A" or "B" Honor Roll through 3rd Quarter' 

3. Compassion and Service: Volunteer participation in a community service activity during 

the current school year with service hours being more than a one-time activity 

4. Written essay is required 

Students who would like to be considered for the Bear Award must ​complete this form​ by 

Friday, May 22 (paper forms that have already been completed are also acceptable). 

Contact Lisa Setterlund, ​lisa.setterlund@isd624.org​, with questions. 
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